RECEIVED

Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Young St., 27th Floor

Toronto On

Toronto On M4P 1E4

Att: Kirsten Walli

Dear Kirsten:

SFP 2 7 2006

CHITADIN ENEDAV DOADH

EB-2006-0034			
OEB	BOARD	SECRE	TARY
File No:		Sub File:	4(2)
Panel	GK/	P.V./A	(.Q.
Licensing	Richard	B. 1 Co	liñs.
Other	Edik	Judy	().
Khalil V. Mark A. / Michael M			
00/04	obs	cerves	

I read with interest your Notice of Application – Board File # EB –2006 – 0034 in our local newspaper dated September 22, 2006.

The thought that Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. is requesting another increase in the price of natural gas is very disturbing and a great impact on the family budget when we are both retired.

I request observer status in these proceedings. My mailing address is Larry Keogh Box 297, Alliston On L9R-1V5

Please give serious consideration for those families with fixed or very limited budgets.

ed and all the figure for the company of the state of the company of the company of the company of the company

Sincerely

Larry Keogh